
From: Ward, Eric <eward@cg.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/10/2016 11:12:12 AM
Subject: RE: Media Event for Check Presentation

Thanks for getting back to me. I’m available any time today except 2:30 p.m. Would you like to set up a 
call?
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 11:04 AM

To: Ward, Eric <eward@cg.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: Media Event for Check Presentation
 
Eric- the folks in our policy shop had some questions about this. When would you be able to get on a call with them?
 
From: Ward, Eric 

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 10:13 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Media Event for Check Presentation
 
Hi Chaney,
 
Following up on this … do you know if Gov. Haley would like to do this?
 
Eric
 
From: Ward, Eric 

Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2016 2:01 PM

To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Media Event for Check Presentation
 
Hi Chaney,
 
Comptroller General Eckstrom would be delighted to have a brief media event with Gov. Haley for a 
$4.2 million check presentation from Bank of America for the State’s Purchasing Card Program rebate 
for fiscal 2016. An image of the oversized check (4 feet by 2.5 feet) is below. Here are the details you 
requested:
 
Location: Outside the Governor’s Office in the State House foyer (to be most convenient for the 
Governor)
 
Date: Nov. 16 or Nov. 17 (or any date at the Governor’s convenience)
 
Time: Any time at the Governor’s convenience
 
Attendees: Gov. Haley; any other Governor’s Office staff; Comptroller General Eckstrom and some of 
his staff; one or two Bank of America representatives; and media members
 
The Purchasing Card Program, which the Comptroller General’s Office administers, is a great value to 
the State, not only because of the multimillion-dollar contribution to the General Fund that it generates 
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annually, but also because the program creates greater efficiency and transparency in State spending. 
Monthly reports detailing all Purchasing Card transactions are posted on the comptroller’s S.C. Fiscal 
Transparency Website (http://www.cg.sc.gov/Pages/monthlychargecardusage.aspx).
 
Thank you.
 
Eric Ward
 

 
 
 
 
 
Eric Ward
Public Information Director
S.C. Comptroller General’s Office
(803) 734-2538 (o); (803) 206-6293 (c); (803) 734-1765 (f)
eward@cg.sc.gov; www.cg.sc.gov
1200 Senate St./305 Wade Hampton Bldg./Columbia, S.C. 29201
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